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Considering that DOE Department Circular No. DC2017-05-009 Declaring the Launch of the Wholesale Electricity Spot Market (WESM) has become effective as of June 7, 2017, please be informed of the following;
1. That the Interim Mindanao Dispatch Protocol shall be implemented by the Mindanao System Operations effective June 7, 2017 until the commencement of full commercial operation of WESM as declared by DOE;

2. That the Day-Ahead System Demand Forecast and the Generation to Maintain Matrix (GMMT) table shall be published on a daily basis at the NGCP Website www.ngcp.ph/gmmt.asp;

3. That the Interim Mindanao Electricity Market (IMEM) shall cease effective June 7, 2017;

4. This advisory shall be published again at NGCP Website www.ngcp.ph for the information of all WESM Mindanao participants.

For your guidance.
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